

From: Mike Italiano [mailto:Mike@SustainableProducts.com] 
Sent: Sunday, August 06, 2006 3:46 PM
To: John Albrecht; albrecht98@aol.com
Cc: dougwide2@yahoo.com; chicago@chapters.usgbc.org; hjkessler@alumni.upenn.edu; Levine, Jeffrey; Pierce, Douglas
Subject: Chicago EMERGENCY National Public Meetings to Stop Dangerous Climate Change, for Chapter Distribution
John,

Here is the link for the Chapter distribution via email to your listserve three times as decided by the Chapter Board:  http://www.semaphoria.com/email/aia_080106.  

I'm here in Chicago and don't have Lois' email address with me.  Could you please forward this to her?

In terms of the three email blasts to the Chapter listserve, could you please send one right away, one on Aug. 23 and the last on September 5 and send me a blind copies?  Thanks!  With best regards,



Michael L. Italiano
President & CEO
Founder/Director/CEO Board, US Green Building Council

Institute for Market Transformation to Sustainability
1511 Wisconsin Avenue, NW
Washington, DC  20007
202-338-3131 p
202-338-2800 f
http://mts.sustainableproducts.com
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